
N E W S L E T TE R  
B u i l d i n g  B r i g ht e r  Fu t u r e s  

Thursday 11th July 2024  
 
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s),  
I once again find myself writing the final newsletter of the academic year and it always acts as a reminder of 
just how quickly time goes by. This year, alongside a commitment to delivering an inclusive and aspirational 
curriculum which supports success for all, our students have enjoyed so much as a community to enrich 
their experience - international trips to places such as Austria, New York and Spain, outstanding extra  
curricular opportunities which saw our netball teams come home as County Cup Champions and students  
develop knowledge and skills in new fields such as Geology, Palaeontology and Robotics. As well as whole 
school events which brought us closer together as a community, as audiences applauded at Matilda shows, 
cheered on our young people at our Sports Festival and supported charity fundraisers. Another highlight was 

of course securing our Good Ofsted rating in all areas—a testament to our committed staff and wonderful students. We have 
created a unique sense of community and belonging here and it is a privilege to witness each student enjoy seven years of these 
exceptional opportunities which strengthen friendships, raise aspirations and create life long memories.  

This week many of our students attended the first ever Arts Festival by The Futures Trust, a collaboration between our  
Performing Arts departments. This event was truly inspirational, as fifteen of our already accomplished poets, artists and actors 
worked with other students from the trust, met the Coventry Poet Laureate and worked with internationally recognised artists  
and theatre companies, in a true celebration of the arts and the power of creativity. This event was one not to be forgotten and I 
would like to thank the organisers on everyone's behalf for such an incredible event.  

Today, we had the honour of hosting local industry leaders for an Employability and Skills Taskforce meeting. Guests got to meet 
some of our students to discuss their future aspirations, work experience placements and our careers provision. It was  
wonderful to connect our young people with these influential and inspiring professionals as they shared insights from the work-
force of tomorrow. Thank you to all students who represented the school, you truly did yourselves proud.  

School has continued as normal this week, to ensure our students benefit as much as possible from their time in the classroom. 
Tomorrow, our last day of term, will be slightly different, as we invite all students to participate in a non-school uniform day as a 
final act of support for the incredible fundraising led by Marlow and Katie for three cancer charities. We appreciate how  
supportive our community has been of their hard work and we look forward to sharing their fundraising total when we return in 
August.  

Finally, I would like to wish you and your family a restful and enjoyable summer.  

Best wishes, Lisa Hickman — Headteacher  

#150 

                            S t u d e n t s  F i r s t  I  I t ’ s  A b o u t  L e a r n i n g  I  N o  B a r r i e r s  

This first ever Futures Trust Arts Festival was a truly unique event which saw fifteen 
students from The Hinckley School meet leading lights in the arts, including poets,  
authors, actors and artists, as well as working with their peers from our sister 
schools within The Futures Trust in a vibrant celebration of the Arts. Organised by 
Barr’s Hill, it was a perfect example of the unique opportunities being part of The 
Futures Trust family brings for our community.   

Ms Crisp our Librarian said, “It was such an amazing once in a lifetime experience 
for the students and very special to observe friendships develop between the 
different schools and different age groups. The theatre at 'Fargo Village' 'The Box' 
was filled to the rafters with parents and staff coming to watch the performance as 
a culmination of three days of workshops. The show was incredibly powerful and 
emotional, with all three art forms coming together on stage with their  
interpretations of what the poem 'Flag' by John Agard meant to them. 
It was a privilege to be able to be a part of this project.”  

On our last day of term, Friday 12th July, the school will close early at 12:30pm.   

The Futures Trust Arts Festival  



The Futures Trust Arts Festival (Continued) 

During the festival our budding actors worked with the Highly Sprung theatre company, 
future artists collaborated with artists from Venezuelan and our passionate poets met 
with Coventry’s Poet Laureate, John Barnard. They were also treated to a talk with poet 
John Agard, who appears on the English GCSE specification. Over the course of the  
festival, students took part in workshops and created a range of work based on the stim-
ulus of flags, with a final showcase evening at the Fargo Village Arts Theatre.  

Parents, carers and friends came to watch the final performances, view displays and of 
course to congratulate all involved for their contribution to this fantastic spectacle. Mrs 
Cook, Head of Performing Arts, has shared how truly inspirational the event was,  
commenting, “This was such a unique experience for the students, to really champion 
and celebrate their interest and passion for the arts whilst working with  some  
truly  inspirational practitioners. It was great to meet students from our trust schools and 
our work together has forged some important connections for  future collaborations. The 
students embraced every second and the final performance and exhibition evening was  
testament to all their hard work – we couldn’t be prouder! “  

Showstopper Celebrates 12 Months of Treasured Memories  

Staff would like to say a big thank you to Marlow for once 
again presenting our team with an incredible  
showstopping cake to enjoy at the end of term. This 
year’s creation features three tiers adorned with edible 
biscuit photo frames to celebrate the success, events and  
opportunities enjoyed at The Hinckley School over the past 
year.  

It will be a shame to cut this cake, it is truly incredible and 
photos just do not do the level of detail justice.  



Non-Uniform Day Tomorrow  

Don’t forget to enter our KS3 Art Competition! Prizes have kindly been donated by Turners Art in Matlock (Turners Art Supplies 
and Materials). We would like to sincerely thank them for supporting our students and this competition.  

KS3 Art Competition - Have You Entered?  

A reminder that all students are invited to take part in a non-uniform day tomor-
row, Friday 12th July, to raise money for three cancer charities. This fundraising is 
led by Year 10 students Marlow and Katie, who following the cancer diagnosis of a 
close family member, have decided to take on this incredible fundraising mission.  

Having already led an extremely successful Just Giving campaign, held bake sales, 
charity penalty shoot outs and been brave enough to participate in  sponsored head 
shave, our non-uniform day is the final act in their fundraising calendar.  

Students can donate a suggested £2 contribution via Parent Pay in advance, or can 
bring in a cash donation on the day. 

It has been wonderful to see our community pull together in support of these  
extraordinary young people and this support will make a difference to countless  
individuals and families. Thank you to everyone for their support.  

Staff Cake Competition Gets Competitive!  

Many of you may already know of Marlow’s talent for  
baking, having regularly whipped up showstoppers to 
thank staff and mark key occasions—such as the one 
on the previous page! This week he presented our 
team with another cake, this time filled with sweets 
and challenged us to pay £1 a go to guess how many 
were in side, with the winner taking home the entire 
cake! It is safe to say staff have been very competitive 
and are all eagerly waiting to find out the total and the 
lucky winner.  

Thank you to Marlow for channelling his creativity for 
such a good cause.  



Pond Dipping Identifies Varied Wildlife  

Year 7 Science class 7A2 tried their hand at pond dipping during their lesson with Dr Newbold on Wednesday. Using nets and 
collection trays students worked in groups to collect wildlife, then using a key, students were able to identify the variety that 
live in our school pond.  

Students were thoroughly engaged throughout the lesson and showed great teamwork and oracy skills as they used the key 
and discussed what they had found. Well done Year 7.  

Let ’s Celebrate! 

Students all enjoyed Celebration Assemblies this week to mark the end of the 
academic term. Each assembly included words from each Year Team,  
certificates for PRIDE, Enrichment and Reading for Pleasure - to name but a 
few! As well as prize presentations, assemblies also included student  
performances, which impressed audiences with their talents.  

These events were the perfect opportunity for each year group community to 
stop and take a moment to reflect on the progress, success and opportunities 
enjoyed over the last 12 months. Our Sixth Form are the final group to enjoy 
their celebration this afternoon, which will include interform competitions 
including a tug of war.  

Students now move onto the next phase in their seven year journey and have 
all now met their new year teams. We hope they are all looking forward to 
returning in August and to another year of exceptional opportunities.  



The end of another school year is now fast approaching, and Arriva would like to take this opportunity to highlight the 
most cost-effective ticket options that are available for your students who will be traveling to school on Arriva buses 
during the 2024-25 academic year. 

I would therefore be grateful if you could share the attached letter with the parents and carers of your pupils. 

Thank for you your support. 

Kind Regards, 

Ian Davis  
Business to Business Manager  

Arriva Midlands 

Arriva ‘Student Saver ’ Tickets  

Please click here to read your latest Safeguarding & Well-Being Newsletter from Mrs Priestnall and her team. This includes  

important information about local support services available to families over the summer, as well as a reminder of how to keep 

safe over the break.  If you have any questions about the information found in this newsletter, please do not hesitate to  

contact the team using the email address found in the welcome address.  

Support and Safety Over the Summer  

https://www.thehinckleyschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/users/safeguarding/FE26AB5BEF33B366F546EEF03882030F.pdf


Please click here to read our full ‘End of Term Arrangements Letter’   

https://www.thehinckleyschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=862&type=pdf


YEAR 12 - Please collect your results between 9:30am—10am  



Thanks again to Amy, Angela and their team from The Hinckley and Bosworth Borough 
Council for coming in to run their “Healthy Holidays” roadshow at break time on  
Tuesday in our Sixth Form Centre.  

We think that it is vitally important to remind all Hinckley Sixth Form students of the role 

they play in the wider community and how to ensure that (especially during holiday 

times) they are safe and responsible. This job is made much easier by the work of the 

council who deliver information on drugs, antisocial behaviour, alcohol consumption, 

personal safety, safer driving and contraception.  The roadshow visits before all major 

holidays and the students always value the information.  Congratulations to Sam who 

won the personal safety quiz and a box of Heroes! 

Supporting Our Community to Have a Healthy Holiday  

Millionaire ’s Tea Party & Silent Book Club  

During the last lesson on Thursday, our library was  
transformed into a café for a Millionaire’s Tea Party. Ms 
Crisp welcomed 19 students from Year 7, 8 and 9 who 
have all read over a million words as part of the  
Accelerated Reader programme. Well done to everyone 
for this impressive achievement and we hope you  
enjoyed celebrating at your tea party. 

Later that day, after school ended, we held the last Silent 
Book Club’ of the year. To mark the occasion, Malise from 
Year 7 baked a beautiful cake for Ms Crisp and her fellow 
students to enjoy. Thank you for this thoughtful gesture 
Malise, it was beautifully decorated and very tasty!  

On Friday, we took the final group of Year 8 students to complete their Unbox Your Future programme.  This has been a pilot 
scheme run through the Leicester and Leicestershire Enterprise Partnership (LLEP) who we work with closely to ensure that all 
students have meaningful encounters with local businesses.   

The National Space Centre ran an activity in school where the students took on the roles of graphic designers.  At the Space 
Centre itself, they get to tour behind the scenes, meet employees and have a go at 3D imaging on the hi-spec computers in the 
design lab.  Run by one of the lecturers at the Space Centre the students got the opportunity to find out a wide range of 
careers based at the site as well as to experience their work first hand in the largest Planetarium in the UK.   

We look forward to running the Unbox Your Future programme again next year and working with the LLEP.  This year as part of  
Unbox Your Future we have also had the pleasure of working with The Highcross Leicester and the GNG Football Club.  

Thank you to all businesses involved.  

Year 8 Unbox Their Future at The National Space Centre  



Mr Boast, one of our longest serving members of staff will sadly be leaving us on Friday. 
We would like to thank him for his commitment to building brighter futures and share a 
farewell message from him to our current and former students, “I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank all the thousands of parents and students of the Hinckley area that I 
have had the pleasure of working with over the past 27 years.  Arriving at JCC in 1997 I was 
immersed in what can only be described as a legendary institution with equally legendary 
staff that many of you will remember.  It was here that I learnt my craft from some  
outstanding teachers and support staff.  As the school has changed over the years the one 
constant has been the amazing young people that I have had the honour to teach, many of 
those today are children of ex-students. So, to all the many staff, students and parents, I 
hope I have managed to play small role in your lives, as you have played an enormous role 
in mine.” 

A Farewell Message From Mr Boast  

 
 
 
 

 
Return to School Arrangements for 2024-25 

We are welcoming our students back to school next term as follows: 

 
Wednesday 28

th
 August 

 Year 7, 11 and 12 only at 8.30am. 

 
Thursday 29

th
 August 

All students return for an 8.30am start.  
 

We wish you all a restful and enjoyable summer and look forward to welcoming you back to 
school in August. 



 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Starting in September 2024, Junior Academy of Music have vacancies for pupils to begin Guitar, 

Bass Guitar, Ukulele, Drum and Keyboard Lessons. The lessons will take place during school 

hours and instruments can be provided for use during the sessions.  

Lessons will be taught by qualified music tutors who are all DBS checked.  

Our music lessons are based on popular contemporary music. Our method is one of positive encour-

agement to promote both instrument skills and self-confidence. Whilst we do offer pupils the chance 

to study towards Rock School graded examinations our main focus will be on learning the skills to 

perform popular music in our annual live events.  

 

If you are interested in joining JAM Music, please click here to visit our website for more information.  

 

https://www.thehinckleyschool.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=863&type=pdf

